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Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

Logging in the Tongass National Forest is un-necessary at this time.

 

It is an important ecosystem and a reserve for old growth trees that provide habitiat for so many animals.

 

There are other areas that can be clearcut now. It will be there later of and when cutting over powers the

ecosystem that exists now.

 

Sincerely,

 

Diana Thayer

 

Toquerville, UT 

 

[Position]


